NATIONAL RIFLE ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA
Fublishers of THE AMERICAN HUNTER

1600 Rhode Island Avenue, N.W. . Washington, D. C. 20036 828-6000

Mr. Wayne Bosowicz
R.F.D, #2, Box 103
Dover-Foxcroft, ME 04426

Dear Wayne,

Now that I have began to catch up at the office, I thought I would
take the time to tell you how much I enjoyed the hunting out of Foggy
Mountain Camps,

It was a quality hunt conducted by professionals from start to
finish.

I will never forget those two good bear that came to my bait. Even
though they are still roaming the "Big Country" for another hunter, T will
always remember vividly their visits to my stand.

Good luck and may bear hunting continue for all time.

Sincerely,

ot

Earl Shelsby
Editor
The AMERICAN HUNTER
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